
The FCC and EPA Joins Forces to Educate Consumers on DTV Issues 
 
 
The Federal Communications Commission and the Environmental Protection Agency are 
taking steps to provide information to consumers about the upcoming digital television 
transition. 
 
A two-page fact sheet developed by the two agencies, available at 
http://www.fcc.gov/cgb/consumerfacts/dtvrecycle.html, emphasizes that no one will have 
to replace an analog set and outlines opportunities for recycling for those who want to 
replace their sets. 
 
For more information, go to http://hraunfoss.fcc.gov/edocs_public/attachmatch/DOC-
283387A1.pdf 
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